
 

OCTOBER 21, 2018 
 

HISTORY SYMPOSIUM 
 

PORTUGUESE-
AMERICAN DANCERS 

 
How it all started ….. 

In 1948, Mary Moniz, a native of Madeira Island who believed in 
cultivating our Portuguese heritage and culture, offered her back 
yard to teach folkloric dances to the local Portuguese community.  

Learn how this group of dancers have continued through the years, 
and are still going strong, 70 years later. 

The Symposium will consist of Portuguese Folklore displays, music 
from our legendary Point Loma Strings, Costumes, and Dances. 

For more information, contact Evelyn Barandiaran:  
PHCSD@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

SUNDAY 
OCTOBER 21ST   

NOON – 2:00 PM 

nn  

ST. AGNES SCHOOL  
ROOM #1 

 

REFRESHMENTS & 
LIGHT APPETIZERS 

 

$10 DONATION IS 
APPRECIATED 

 

 
 

HOSTED BY: 

Portuguese 
Historical 

Center 
www.phcsandiego.com 

 
 

 

       Join us! 


